Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: POSTPONED August 29, 2023, 5:30 p.m. 
PLACE: POSTPONED TBD
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Due to Hurricane Idalia, the public meeting regarding project plans on U.S. 1 from Myers Drive to Crane Creek Bridge in Melbourne and Palm Bay has been postponed. (FPID no. 448793-1). The meeting will be rescheduled and Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will release the new date once it is determined. 
All meeting materials, including the presentation, is available on the project website at www.cflroads.com/project/448793-1. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: n/a
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager Jude Jean-Francois by phone at (386)943-5487, by email at Jude.Jean-Francois@dot.state.fl.us, or U.S. mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Blvd., M.S. 542, DeLand, FL 32720.
